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MEMORANDUM

Historic Resource Commission Meeting of January 9, 2014

TO: Historic Resource Commission (HRC) Items F-4 and F-5
FROM: Susan Dorr Pansky, Planning Manager
DATE: December 27, 2013

SUBJECT: HRC-13-047 — 2013 Historic Preservation Fund Grant Update
HRC-13-131 — 2014 Historic Preservation Fund Grant Update

2013 Historic Preservation Fund Grant

Work for the 2013 Historic Preservation Fund (HPF) Grant for the Kings Canyon Cultural
Resources Inventory began in September 2013 and a draft report was submitted to staff on
December 12, 2013 for review. Staff is in the process of reviewing the draft report and has also
requested that HRC members Lou Ann Speulda-Drews and Elizabeth Dickey review the report
and provide feedback.

2014 Historic Preservation Fund Grant

An application for the 2014 HPF Grant was submitted to the State Historic Preservation Office
(SHPO) on November 19, 2013 for $20,000 with a required match of $15,000 to continue
cultural resources inventory on the Kings Canyon road and properties. Staff received a letter
from SHPO on December 11, 2013 confirming receipt of Carson City’'s 2014 HPF Grant
application. The letter indicated that notification of available funds is anticipated in March 2014,
at which time SHPO will determine preliminary award recommendations for the 2014 grant
cycle.

If you have questions regarding this item, please contact Susan Dorr Pansky at 283-7076 or
spansky@carson.org.

Attachment:
2014 HPF Grant Letter from SHPO dated December 11, 2013
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12/11/2013

Susan Dorr Pansky

Planning Manager

Carson City Community Development
108 E. Proctor Street

Carson City, NV 89701

Re: Acceptance of Proposed 2014 Historic Preservation Fund (HPF) Grant Application

Dear Ms. Pansky:

Thank you for applying to the Historic Preservation Fund (HPF) Grant Program. We have
received your application and will review it sometime after the first of the year. Currently, our
office is waiting for Congressional action for the remainder of our annual award so we can
determine the amount available for grant applicants. We assume this should happen sometime
around March 2014, but it could be later. Upon notification of our appropriation from the
National Park Service, our office will decide upon preliminary award recommendations. At that
time, our office will also notify you and the public of the National Park Service’s required public
meeting for the HPF grant program. [f you have any questions or concerns, please contact
Elyse Jolly, HPF Sub-Grant Manager at 775-684-3450 ejolly@shpo.nv.gov.

Sincerely,

CO,lll

Elyse Joli
HPF Grant Coordinator



